
From: Pete Fuller  
Sent: Monday, November 25, 2024 2:40 PM 
To: mailto:StakeholderAffairsTeam@pjm.com 
Subject: surplus interconnection service tariff proposal 
 
In Sec VIII.E.414.B.3, the proposed language says that a SIS request will be terminated if there may be 
network upgrades or voltage/stability issues.  All the earlier references to the standard appear to 
require an affirmaƟve determinaƟon that such upgrades or impacts would be necessary or 
occur.  Suggest removing the condiƟonal nature of the standard in B.3. 
 
Thanks.  Pete. 
 

 


